
Committee on Committees 
Minutes 

March 17, 2010 
 
Attendees: 
Mark 
Tim 
Blake 
Laura  
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:31 PM  
 
Mark Bishop provided the committee with an update on Senate business.  
 
Bishop is going to attend the March meeting of the library steering committee. 
 
The committee discussed the Academic Assessment committee language and whether the 
student member should be voting or not voting. The committee will recommend that the 
student members be voting members and that the chair be elected from and by the senate 
elected members of the committee.*   
 
The committee also discussed the role of the APC and UCC and will recommend that the 
UCC co-chair serve as a liaison between the APC and the UCC to bring appropriate items 
to the APC.  

 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:14 PM  
 
 
*The final recommendation to the Senate was amended later to state that students are 
non-voting members of the committee.  


